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Traffic changes on Majara Street and Gibraltar Street 

The new Bungendore High School is opening on Day 1 Term 1 2023 at its temporary site on Bungendore 
Public School. To ensure the safety of students, staff, parents/carers and the community, traffic 
upgrades are being made and will be in effect from Tuesday 31 January 2023.  

The traffic changes are being made in consultation with Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council. 

Gibraltar Street 

In Gibraltar Street, the existing kiss and ride area will be extended (see Figure 1), and the existing kiss 
and ride restrictions signage will be replaced.  

The new signs will align with those of the existing kiss and ride area on the eastern side of the crossing 
on Gibraltar Street, for consistency. 

The blue kiss and ride line marking on the kerb will also be refreshed. 

Majara Street 

In Majara Street, the existing short stay parking area, near to the intersection with Kings Highway, has 
been extended (see also Figure 1). 

Traffic controllers 

Two traffic controllers will be in place for the first four days of school (from 31 January – 3 February 
2023) to assist parents/carers in the correct use of the traffic management measures. The traffic 
controllers will be in place for half an hour prior to and after the school 40km speed zone times.  

 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

Staying informed  

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to share updates as the project progresses. Visit the project 
webpage: https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/n/new-high-school-in-
bungendore.html at for all the project details, project updates and documentation or register via the 
form on the 'Get involved' tab to have project updates and notifications like this emailed to you. 
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Figure 1: map showing changes to traffic conditions in Gibralatar Street and Majara Street (indicative 
only). 
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